NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING THE SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS
WILLIAMS ACT (EDUCATION CODE SECTION 60119)
Palm Lane Global Academy

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of Palm Lane Global Academy will hold a
public hearing at its meeting on August 21, 2023. The meeting begins at 5:00pm at 2900 West
Temple Street, Los Angeles, CA 90026.

Pursuant to Assembly Bill 361, this meeting will be also conducted by teleconference. You may

participate in the meeting at https://zoom.us/j/97262525800.

The purpose of this public meeting is to certify compliance with Education Code Section 60119 (as
revised by Chapter 704, Statutes of 2006 and California Code of Regulations (CCR), Title 5,
Section 9531). In order to be eligible to receive instructional materials funds, the governing board
of each charter school, school district and county office of education is required to hold an annual
public hearing and adopt a resolution stating whether each pupil in the district has sufficient
textbooks or instructional materials in specified subjects that are aligned to the academic content
standards and consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum frameworks adopted by the
state board.

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

«  Comments may be provided in-person at the meeting.

« Written comments may be submitted to the Governing Board by email at
cfelch@yvistacharterps.org or letter to the address below. Transmittal prior to the start of the
meeting is required. Any correspondence received during or after the meeting will be
distributed to the Governing Board as soon as practicable and retained for the official record.

Vista Charter Public Schools
2900 West Temple Street
Los Angeles, CA 90026


https://zoom.us/j/97262525800

